
    

  

  

It’s hard to believe that January has already come and gone! February is here, and it’s shaping 

up to be one of the sweetest months for all of us. This month, we’ll be celebrating Valentine’s 

Day, friendships, and promoting Anti-Bullying awareness. Also, registration for September 

2025 is open. - Forms need to be returned by Feb 07th.   

   

Attendance Courtesy: 

If your child is sick and unable to attend the center,  

please call us or leave a text message at the center.  

 

If you decide to pick up your child afterschool,  

please inform the staff as we are unaware and  

wait for the child afterschool at their classrooms.  

 

   

 

 

 

Reminders:  

Monthly Fees: Please submit monthly fees on the 1st day of each month.   

 E-transfers: Please include your child’s name in the memo.  

  

Pick up:  We request that all parents remain outside the center during pick up times until the 

child is dismissed. Please feel free to text the center at 604-773-2781 whilst on the way, if you 

like your child to be ready prior to you arriving.  
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SPRING BREAK FORMS ARE DUE:  

February 7th , 2025 

 

Registration for Spring Break is open to the 

public (non-registered) families after February 

7th, if you like to secure a spot please submit 

forms before this date.  
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